
 
 

 
 

 

14 August 2020 

 

 

RE: Proposed works at Gnarabup Waste Water Treatment Plant 

Water Corporation is undertaking an environmental site assessment at the Gnarabup Wastewater 

Treatment Plant (WWTP) in Prevelly. . In accordance with the conditions set out in the Shire of 

Augusta-Margaret River Permit Works (Permit No. P220438), Water Corporation wishes to 

formally notify local residents, community members and the general public of proposed works 

scheduled to commence on Monday 24
th
 through to 28

th
 August 2020.  

 

These environmental investigations relate to the monitoring of ground water and will assist in 

informing current and future planning and operations at the WWTP. This work is being 

undertaken to ensure ongoing compliance with the Licence requirements issued by the 

Department of Water and Environmental Regulation under part V of the Environmental Protection 

Act 1986. 

  

Water Corporation has engaged environmental consultants Cardno to drill four new groundwater 

monitoring bores in the vicinity of the WWTP, including the sand dunes, immediately west of the 

WWTP. Groundwater bore installation will result in some minor impact to coastal vegetation west 

of the WWTP to enable the drill rig to safety access proposed bore locations.  

 

With supervision from the Shire of Augusta-Margaret River Coordinator Environment/Landcare 

Services, the Corporation’s contractors will traverse the vegetation utilising matting to minimise 

impacts to vegetation.  

 

If you further queries regarding this matter, please contact the Corporation’s Project Manager 

Cale Alexander 9420 2284. Or Senior Advisor Community & Stakeholder – Southwest region- 

Kylie Olney at kylie.olney@watercorporation.com.au 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

             

 

Cale Alexander  

Project Manager 

 

 


